
Thinking about thinking
Has anyone noticed that the “thinking” gorilla has been on
this page for a while now? I noticed. I haven’t felt like
changing it recently. And I have been thinking a lot.

Some thoughts are coalescing in my mind.

1) I should spend more time with family and friends. That does
mean less time doing theater stuff. I think I’m going to be
very choosy about my theater endeavors. I’m not going to limit
the number of shows, but I won’t be in a show just because it
is the only show I’m the least bit interested in.

2) Part of everything is doing what I really want to do. Yes,
some chores just can’t wait, but a lot of them can. Clear
evenings should be spent with a telescope. Sleeping during the
day should not be a problem on weekends.

3) NO is a very important word. I should use it more often.

4) YES is another important word. I should use it more often.

5) I didn’t contradict myself in the last two items. I need to
learn when to say yes and when to say no.

6) I may end up hurting some feelings when I say yes or no. I
will apologize for that, but not for my decisions.

7) Life is too short. There will never be enough time to do
everything. There won’t even be enough time to do all of the
important things. It is best to choose the most important
things first. Old simulation with rocks, pebbles, gravel, sand
and water… If you really want to know, ask. I may explain it
in another blog…

8) I will stop worrying about sleep. The best thing is to
sleep when I can and the rest will take care of itself.
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9) Relationships with others are the keys to a happy life. If
you are getting along with others, your life will be better.
Hmm that was deep.

10) I know what real love is. I can’t really explain it, but I
know what it is. Guess what, nobody can take that away from
me. It is mine and it will always be a part of me.


